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Football 
The football season is in summer recess. 
 
Full details of the coming season matches, once scheduled will be found on the website 
http://bordenvillagefc.hitssports.com/default.aspx  
 
 
Cricket 
The new cricket league season has begun with some good results for the opening 
games of the Sunday cricket side which plays in the Kent Village League Division 3. 
Last Sundays home game witnessed a superb win against Eastchurch CC. This leaves 
the side currently second in the league table. The next home match will be played at 
1.30 on Sunday 3rd July. 
 
The Saturday cricket side will play occasional friendly matches due to the Lack of 
numbers available. 
 
The cricket stats & club information particularly for new interested players can be 
viewed at www.borden.play-cricket.com 
 
Anyone interested in playing regular cricket is asked to contact the cricket section via 
the details on the website. 
 
 

Pavilion 

An additional heavy duty socket has been installed on the electrics board which was 
required to assist events where there is an extra demand for electricity. This proved 
invaluable for this year’s village fete when numerous stalls and performing acts made 
a heavy demand on the system. The installation was paid for by the fete committee 
having been approved at last month’s parish council meeting.   
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